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Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Stawick,

In response to your request for comments related to the proposed margin regulation of the US
Retail Forex Market, Iwould like to casta vote of ’no’. We are all adults who are investing and are
well awareofthe potential losses involved in choosing a margin above 10:1. There is no need for
regulatory bodies to tell us what is good for us. Iwould strongly urge you to reconsider the above
mentioned proposal.

Very Respectfully,

Mario Pizzamiglio
US Retail Forex Trader
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